
To Mr. Larsen and our School Board, 

It is almost the end of the 24-25 school year. We would like to take this opportunity to 

say                            Thank you!
To our wonderful School Board, Mr. Larsen, Administrators, Secretaries, and 
Departments we work with every day for a great school year. I would like to thank my 
whole staff for a job well done - getting our students to and from school and all the trips 
they did. I really have a wonderful staff that works with me.   

We had 25 tickets for the month of April out of the 25 tickets we had 5 suspended.

We did 20 reimbursable trips in the month of April.

We did 40 non-reimbursable trips in the month of April.

Our shop did 30 work orders for the month of April.

Our shop did 32, 60 day inspections for the month of April.

May’s Birthday in our Department.

Terry McCann May 1st 

Phyllis Stumph May 17th

Brecca Allen May 23rd 

We would like to thank Mr. Larsen and the School Board for their continued support of 
our department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones


